
 

  
  
 

 
COMMUNIQUÉ No. 101 – MAY 16, 2024    

CORPUS CHRISTI – MAY 30, 2024   

    

  

 

 

To Members of Parish Teams,     

To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,     

To the faithful active in their communities,    

To Members of Religious Communities,     

To Archdiocesan Staff,     

    

 

Dear brothers and sisters, as the Easter season draws to a close with the blessed solemnity of 

Pentecost, it gives me great pleasure to extend to you, for distribution in your networks, this 

invitation to the Diocesan Feast of the Blessed Sacrament (Corpus Christi). 

 

Invitation 

 

You will find a full-color poster and more details about the celebration on our website: link 

 

Hoping to see you there to celebrate together God, who gives himself as food for the life of the 

world, I wish you and your community the joy of the Holy Spirit! 

 

 

In Jesus our Saviour  

  

   

  †Alain Faubert, VG   

Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal   
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